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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you and your child to a Year 10 information evening on Thursday 19th October 

from 4.30-5.30pm.  

 

The move from key stage 3 (years 7-9) to key stage 4 (years 10-11) can be daunting for a lot of 

students and parents so the aim of the event is to give you an introduction to GCSEs and provide key 

information and guidance around navigating year 10 and preparing for your child’s final year at 

school in year 11. 

 

The session will cover the following: 

• Year 10 Road Map: An overview of what the year ahead looks like for year 10. 

• Presentations from Heads of Department to give more information about their particular 

subjects. 

• Information about how we will support your child. 

• Advice on how you can best support your child. 

 

 

This is a great opportunity for parents and carers to gain valuable insight into the GCSE process. There 

will also be an opportunity to speak to senior teachers on an individual basis. 

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me at the following email: 

jhawley@padgateacademy.co.uk  

 

I look forward to seeing you on the evening,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
Mrs. Jessica Hawley 

Director of Studies: Student Support 
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